
Support Conscience Rights
Today the federal government tabled the legislation on 

assisted suicide and euthanasia. We need your help to protect 
healthcare workers, facilities and vulnerable Canadians!

We are a coalition representing more than 110 healthcare 
facilities (with almost 18,000 care beds and 60,000 sta�) and 

more than 5,000 physicians across Canada. 

Our goal is to protect vulnerable people and ensure that 
conscience rights of healthcare practitioners and facilities are 

protected without discrimination. Right now the legislation 
does not protect conscience rights.

You still have time to make your voice heard – visit 
www.canadiansforconscience.ca to sign up and use our 

database to email your concerns to federal ministers, local 
MPs and provincial ministers.

Please sign up and share this message with your friends 
and family before time runs out!

Conscience 
Rights Matter.
We need your help because 
Canadians shouldn’t have to 
compromise their conscience.

Visit www.canadiansforconscience.ca
to sign up and write the government.

@cdns4conscience www.facebook.com/canadiansforconscience
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